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The City of Monroe and Healthy Funroe Get Ready 
For “Picnic In The Park.” 

(Monroe, LA) Mayor Friday Ellis and the City of Monroe, as well as Healthy Funroe are 
getting ready for the annual “Picnic In The Park.”  

The event takes place Thursday, September 29, 2022, at Forsythe Park. The fun begins at 
6:00 p.m. and wraps up at 8:00 p.m. There will be food trucks, fresh produce, unique gifts, 
art, and music by Josh Madden.  

Come out and have fun with us as we kick off “Picnic In The Park.” Follow the latest details 
on what’s going on in the City of Monroe by following our Facebook page: 
https://www.facebook.com/monroe.city 

Please share with your audience. Thank you! 
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